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From: Gwen Whittall

To: Town Clerk

Cc: Mayor Rob Burton; David Gittings; Janet Haslett-Theall

Subject: Development proposal for 70 Old Mill Road-Meeting of May 2, 2022
Date: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 3:34:01 PM

SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor and Councillors,

As an owner in building 60 Old Mill, | am writing in support of the current proposed amendments for
development of 70 Old Mill Road.

| am president of the Board of Directors of our condo corp. HCC 397.

Our board recognizes that all owners have a right to speak for themselves.

However, we are also aware that we have a responsibility to act in the best interest of all owners.
Having closely reviewed both provincial and municipal policies for development, we understand the
planning department’s recommendation to you and do not object to the proposal.

Sandra Montgomery, 60’s board representative on the Shared Facilities working group, will delegate
on our behalf on May 2nd.

Sandra has kept our board fully informed of all the meetings with the developer, Malvinder Singh,
and of his understanding and cooperation for the past 16 months with the three existing buildings.
We hope the Council will approve the recommendations of the Planning Services Department.
Sincerely,

Gwen Whittall

60 Old Mill Road,

Oakville, Ont.

L6J 7V9



From: paddy tinson

To: David Gittings; janet.haslett-theal@oakville.ca
Cc: Town Clerk

Subject: 70 Old Mill Rd., Oakville, Ontario

Date: Tuesday, April 26, 2022 3:00:01 PM

SECURITY CAUTION: This email originated from outside of The Town of Oakville. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am so pleased to say that I Approve the revised plan for lot 70...I am so excited to see it all
come to completion.....it will be a beautiful addition to our 40, 50 and 60 Old Mill Rd.. Thank
you to the developer for working so well with us.....I welcome this beautiful revised plan and

hope it can get underway soon

I am a resident of 50 Old Mill Rd...condo_
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